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	Satellite Broadcast on

Sustainability and the Building Environment



	Register for this Broadcast:

Return this form to:

Patrick Castelvecchi

HSMM

1315 Franklin Road

Roanoke, VA 24034

Fax: 540-857-3180

PHONE: 540-857-3306

Email:

pcastelvecchi@hsmm.com

REGISTRATION DEADLINE:

April 14, 2006

	Sponsored by:

ASHRAE

Roanoke Chapter
	Location:

ROANOKE, VA

Trane - Newbern Learning Center

2343 Highland Farm Road

Roanoke, VA 24017

April 19, 2006

12:15 pm lunch  provided by Trane

1:00 pm – 4:00 pm Broadcast

COST:  $20 donation to ASHRAE Research Promotion per person

 (make checks payable to:          Roanoke ASHRAE)

	      Information about building sustainability principles, practices and emerging concepts will be presented in this satellite broadcast, Sustainability and the Building Environment. The program is sponsored by ASHRAE’s Chapter Technology Transfer Committee (CTTC).
     This broadcast will benefit all of the team members involved in the design, construction, start-up, and operation phases of a facility.  Viewers will be given information and sources to assist them when they are faced with the situation where a green design must be done. The green building industry will also benefit from the engineering input from ASHRAE.

	What you can expect to gain from this broadcast:

· Learn Methods for ensuring top energy performance in green buildings

· Learn about how sustainable design positively impacted specific projects

· Discover a developer’s perspective on green buildings and sustainable communities

· Earn 2 PDH Credits or 2 AIA Learning Units



	Name:
	     
	Number of Attendees:
	     

	Company Name:
	     

	Address:
	     
	City/State/Zip:
	     

	Work Phone:
	     
	Fax:
	     
	E-mail:
	     

	Total Enclosed:
	$       
	($20.00 per person)
	


[image: image4.jpg]The 8th Annual
Lew Evans Scholarship

Golf Tournament
& Bar-B-Que Y

Sponsored by The Roanoke Chapter of ASHRAE

Tuesday, June 27, 2006
Hanging Rock Golf Course

0, ) Captain’s Choice
% Shotgun Start at 1:00pm
$400.00 per team

(Includes sight ticksts for the Bar-8-Que immediatsly after the Tournament)

ter The Traditional
( | Bar-B-Que
{,' 5:30pm to 8:00pm!!
Tickets $15.00

ﬂo VP (Children under 12 FREE!!)

FREE Range Balls!

Please submit registration form for both the Golf Tournament & Bar-B-Que
For additional information, registration form or questions, please contact
Andy Fullér at (540) 857-3232
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ASHRAE ACTION


ROANOKE CHAPTER NEWSLETTER





(� HYPERLINK "http://www.ashraeroanoke.org" ��www.ashraeroanoke.org�)                  April 2006





April Meeting 





Tuesday, April 11, 2006


Membership Promotion


Lunch Meeting at the


Patrick Henry Hotel


617 S. Jefferson Street 


Roanoke, VA


TOPIC:  


New Technologies in energy Recovery


Speaker: 


Dr. Nicholas DesChamps





MEETING AGENDA:


12:00 - Lunch





12:30 – Business Meeting and Program





Cost of lunch will be $15.00





Reservations must be made no later than Noon on Friday, April 7 to:





Suzanne Perry


E-mail:  � HYPERLINK "mailto:sdperry@trane.com" ��sdperry@trane.com�


Phone:  540-563-2828








Tip:  Make your reservation online at our Web Site! See the link below.





� HYPERLINK "http://www.ashraeroanoke.org/Meetings/registration.htm" ��http://www.ashraeroanoke.org/Meetings/registration.htm�





President's Corner





When you drink the water, remember the spring.  


Chinese Proverb�


There was an outstanding turnout for our March meeting at The Salem Civic Center … it must have been Student Night!  A total of six (6) $300.00 scholarships were awarded to very deserving area students: Bart F. Payne and Jonathan M. Tibbs from Virginia Military Institute and Henry Crouch, Anthony W. Nash, John Neff and Richard D. Walker from Virginia Western Community College.  Congratulations once again to the recipients and a special thank you to Lance and Diane Lewis for their efforts to make the evening a success.





Our theme for the April meeting is Membership Promotion.  Potential members that complete a membership application are invited to eat for free!  Members of ASME will be joining us this month for a joint meeting; Nick Des Champs of Des Champs Technologies will be our guest speaker. We will also vote on the chapter officer and board of governor nominations that I announced at last month’s meeting.  





It’s approximately two weeks until the annual ASHRAE Satellite Broadcast and Webcast.  Trane will host “Sustainability and the Building Environment” on April 19th.  We are once again asking for a $20 donation to support ASHRAE Research Promotion.





Don’t delay … get your completed Golf Tournament forms to Andy Fuller.  





Jason Fulop











	








Research Promotion





In December, the Roanoke Chapter recognized the donations of our members for Research Promotion for the 2004-2005 year.  In total, our chapter raised $8,215.  Though we fell short of our goal, this was the 6th highest amount in Region III.  Thank-you to everyone who continues to support ASHRAE Research!





Since 1919, ASHRAE has supported research to improve the quality of life.  All funds raised through research promotion efforts got directly to research projects or grants-in-aid.  Research contributions are not used for overhead, salaries or committee expenses.  Donations to the research program come from:  46% contributions, 46% AHR Exposition, 6% research investments, 2% portion of member dues.





Region III benefits greatly from ASHRAE Research.  Last year, the total donations from Region III members, including Roanoke, was $153,000.  In return, colleges and universities within Region III received just under $750,000 in research grants.  Data collected in these research programs will be used to:  revise tha annual volumes of the ASHRAE Handbook, create and revise Standards and Guidelines, and be published as Technical Data Bulletins or Special Publications.





Please join me in supporting ASHRAE Research by making a tax-deductible contribution to ASHRAE Research Promotion.  It truly is an investment in the future of the HVAC&R industry!





Chris Beverly


Research Promotion Committee Chair








Spotlight On … This Month’s Speaker





Dr. Nicholas H. Des Champs is President, CEO, Chairman of the Board, and founder of Des Champs Technologies with offices in Natural Bridge Station, Virginia.  Des Champs Technologies, founded in 1973, is involved in the design, engineering, and manufacture of industrial, commercial, and residential energy saving systems and air-to-air energy exchangers.  In addition, the company manufactures electronic and electrical coolers as well as air conditioning and specialty dehumidification equipment.  The company also has a continuing program of research and development that has enabled it to hold leadership positions in most of its product categories.


Dr. Des Champs has a Ph.D. in mechanical engineering from Virginia Polytechnic Institute, is a registered professional engineer in Virginia, a Fellow of ASHRAE, a member of the American Society of Mechanical Engineers, and serves on various advisory boards for the College of Engineering at Virginia Tech and Virginia Military Institute.  Dr. Des Champs was also selected from over 35,000 living graduate engineers of Virginia Tech to serve on the distinguished Committee of 100, a life long honor, bestowed by the College of Engineering.














ROANOKE CHAPTER ASHRAE





2005– 2006 OFFICERS and GOVERNORS


			Phone:	Email:


President	  Jason Fulop		434-823-2390	� HYPERLINK "mailto:jason@breeden-collier.com" ��jason@breeden-collier.com�		


Pres. Elect	  Andy Fuller		540-857-3100	� HYPERLINK "mailto:afuller@hsmm.com" ��afuller@hsmm.com�


Vice Pres.	  Patrick Castelvecchi	540-857-3100	� HYPERLINK "mailto:pcastelvecchi@hsmm.com" ��pcastelvecchi@hsmm.com�


Secretary	  Jeff Wolfe		540-563-2828	� HYPERLINK "mailto:grg@sfcs.com" ��jkwolfe@trane.com�


Treasurer	  Rodney Fanning	540-342-1816	� HYPERLINK "mailto:rfanning@lpa-inc.com" ��rfanning@lpa-inc.com�


Governor	  Chris Meacham	540-857-4090	� HYPERLINK "mailto:cmeacham@hobbsassociates.com" ��cmeacham@hobbsassociates.com�


Governor	  Jason Price		540-342-5498	� HYPERLINK "mailto:jason.price@ielectric.com" ��jason.price@ielectric.com�


Governor	  David Roller		540-265-4444	� HYPERLINK "mailto:rfanning@lpa-inc.com" ��dlr@whoeng.com�


Governor	  Daryl Stacey		540-342-6001	� HYPERLINK "mailto:dsatacey@spectrumpc.com" ��dstacey@spectrumpc.com�





		


2005 – 2006 COMMITTEE CHAIRS





		Phone:		Email:


Shenandoah


Section	  Howard Arthur	540-464-7308		� HYPERLINK "mailto:arthurjh@mail.vmi.edu" ��arthurjh@mail.vmi.edu�


Membership	  Mike Wright		540-857-3100	mwright@hsmm.com


Student


Activities	 Chris Meacham	540-857-4090	� HYPERLINK "mailto:cmeacham@hobbsassociates.com" ��cmeacham@hobbsassociates.com�





Technology


Transfer	  Brian Coffield		540-857-3100	bcoffield@hsmm.com


Historian	  Chris Beverly		540-563-2828	cnbeverly@trane.com





Research


Promotion	  Chris Beverly		540-563-2828	cnbeverly@trane.com


Newsletter	  Andy Fuller		540-857-3100	� HYPERLINK "mailto:afuller@hsmm.com" ��afuller@hsmm.com�


Homepage	  James Sledd		540-344-5200	� HYPERLINK "mailto:jamess@eeiroan.com" ��jamess@eeiroanoke.com�     





						





Do you want to sponsor your chapter's website? �Please contact James Sledd (540) 761-7807 or email him at � HYPERLINK "mailto:jamess@eeiroanoke.com" \o "mailto:jamess@eeiroanoke.com" �jamess@eeiroanoke.com� if you are interested in being a sponsor with a business card advertisement. The cost is $250.00 for a year listing.





Board of Governors meeting





Tuesday April 11th 


4:15 – 5:30 pm





HSMM





Announcement- mark your calendars!





The 2006 Virginia Engineers Conference is scheduled for September 14-15 in Williamsburg, VA





this conference is sponsored by ACEC/V and VSPE





ASHRAE Roanoke, Richmond, and Hampton Roads have agreed to be affiliate sponsors for this year’s Virginia Engineers’ Conference!





This conference is open to All Engineers





Some topics of discussion include:





A 4-session mechanical track on Thursday September 14 targeted to ASHRAE members with preliminary topics to include: 


Computational Fluid Dynamics Modeling for HVAC Systems Design – with real example applications 


HVAC Systems design to counter chemical/biological attack 


Mission Critical System design calculations for reliability 





Sponsorships are still available





Please see the link below for more information





� HYPERLINK "http://www.virginiaengineersconference.org" ��http://www.virginiaengineersconference.org�








THE 8TH ANNUAL LEW EVANS SCHOLARSHIP GOLF TOURNAMENT IS SCHEDULED FOR JUNE 27TH AT HANGING ROCK GOLF CLUB!





	SEE THE ATTACHED FLYER OR CONTACT ANDY FULLER FOR MORE INFORMATION!








Electronic Newsletter





Any member with material to submit for inclusion in the monthly newsletter


may send the information to:





Andy Fuller


HSMM


1315 Franklin Road


Roanoke, VA  24034





E-mail:  afuller@hsmm.com


Phone:  540.857.3100


Fax:  540.857.3180





This is your newsletter.  We welcome your contributions and commentary.





Material can include letters to the editor, member news, upcoming events, comments on chapter programs or issues, etc.











ATTENTION ALL MEMBERS





The Chapter Directory will be published soon! 





Details for advertising will be sent out in the coming weeks!





Anyone wishing to advertise, please contact Andy Fuller at 540.857.3100 or � HYPERLINK "mailto:afuller@hsmm.com" ��afuller@hsmm.com�








Attention Members:


Interested in paying in advance for ashrae meetings ?


interested in saving money on the cost of meetings?





if the answer to one or both of these questions is yes, have we got a deal for you!!





the roanoke chapter of ashrae is Introducing the STAR (Season Tickets for AshRae) program.





Purchase tickets in advance to ASHRAE meetings at a reduced rate:





3 meetings -- $40 (A  $5  SAVINGS)


6 meetings--  $75  (A  $15 SAVINGS—THAT’S 6  MEETINGS FOR THE PRICE OF 5 !!)


 


CONTACT RODNEY FANNING FOR DETAILS.





*****Also, our chapter is changing the way we distribute this newsletter. the newsletter will still be sent via email. be on the lookout for emails to come*****





Changes to ASHRAE Standard 62.1 Ventilation Rates Proposed








ATLANTA – Ventilation requirements for high-rise residential buildings are among changes being proposed for ASHRAE’s indoor air quality standard.


      Three proposed addenda to ANSI/ASHRAE Standard 62.1-2004, Ventilation for Acceptable Indoor Air Quality, are available for comment until May 1. To obtain drafts of or comment on proposed addenda e, f and h, visit �HYPERLINK www.ashrae.org/standards ��www.ashrae.org/standards�. 


      Addendum 62.1h would add requirements for high-rise residential buildings to the standard’s ventilation rate table.


      These ventilation rates are somewhat higher than the residential rates included in ANSI/ASHRAE Standard 62.2, Ventilation and Acceptable Indoor Air Quality in Low-Rise Residential Buildings, according to Dennis Stanke, chair of the Standard 62.1 committee. 


      “Standard 62.2 bases its rates on the assumption that infiltration always provides some ventilation and on the requirement that each dwelling unit includes operable windows for supplemental ventilation,” he said. “The Standard 62.1 rates, on the other hand, assume that ventilation requirements are independent of infiltration and operable windows.”


      For example, the required mechanical ventilation rate for a two-bedroom apartment or condo could double compared to Standard 62.1-2001. Stanke noted that increased outside air rates can mean more outside air conditioning tons, especially in humid climates. 


      Addendum 62.1e would add an informative appendix that summarizes the requirements for documentation found throughout the standard. 


      “Good documentation aids communication between all parties involved with the design, installation, operation and maintenance of ventilation systems,” Stanke said. “Reducing communication failures reduces building-ventilation and indoor-air-quality problems.”


      Addendum 62.1f would change the purpose and scope of the standard to make them more consistent with its body. The purpose retains its dual goals of providing indoor air quality acceptable to human occupants that minimizes the potential for adverse health effects.


      The scope no longer includes single-family houses or multiple-family buildings with three or fewer stories. These structures are covered by Standard 62.2. 


      The scope also states that the standard includes no specific prescribed ventilation rates for smoking-permitted spaces or for improperly separated non-smoking spaces (since these spaces also might contain environmental tobacco smoke).


      “Although they contain no specific compliance requirements, statements of scope and purpose must be clear and accurate to help users of the standard apply it properly,” he said. 


      ASHRAE, founded in 1894, is an international organization of 55,000 persons. Its sole objective is to advance through research, standards writing, publishing and continuing education the arts and sciences of heating, ventilation, air conditioning and refrigeration (HVAC&R) to serve humanity and promote a sustainable world.








Upcoming Monthly Meetings:





�


May 9th












